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Employment Law: Changing Labor Laws
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In the article, "Employment Law: Changing Labor Laws," featured in Columbus CEO, attorney Bob

Robenalt discusses regulatory changes affecting post-accident drug testing and incentive programs

for workplace safety and anti-retaliation provisions.

Robenalt recommends employers look closely at incentive programs that reward employees for

maintaining an accident-free workplace.

"It provides OSHA with more ammunition against these employers," Robenalt says. "That is a pretty

significant change in the law."

To read the full article, please visit Columbus CEO. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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